
 

2nd March 2019 
 
 
Ambassador Alexandra Moreira Lopez 
Secretary General 
Amazon Cooperation Treaty Organization 
Brasilia 
 
 
 
Dear Ambassador Alexandra Moreira Lopez,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your letter of 1st March 2019.  I welcome your request that I 
personally resume the mediation between the ACTO member countries and the Amazon 
corporation before 9 March 2019, and that you trust that the mediation “will facilitate an 
agreement in this case” for the delegation and management of the “.amazon” strings. 
 
Accordingly, I would like to invite you personally and the ACTO member countries to join me 
and the Amazon corporation on a conference call early next week to work at reaching a 
mutually agreeable solution between the interested parties. 
 
With my highest consideration, 
 
Göran Marby,  
President and CEO of ICANN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


